
                  Bangkok Patana School library 
 
Parents’ Permission to allow their child(ren) to borrow books on their family’s 
account for the summer 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please be advised that you may borrow 40 items per family over the long summer break, 
i.e. 20 items on each parents’ account. 
 
All children in the Primary School need to have their accounts cleared by the end of 
Term 3. However, if you are happy for them to borrow some books on your family’s 
account, please complete the form, below, and return it to the library so they can make 
their own choices before the break. 
 
Have a wonderful holiday and happy reading! 
 
_______________________________________ 
 
Librarian ___ / ___ / ___ 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Parents’ Permission Form: 
 
I, ___________________________________________________________ , give permission for  
 
my child(ren) ________________________________________________ , in _______ (Class) 
 
to borrow books on our family’s account over the summer break. 
 
They can borrow up to: 

 
5 books 
 
10 books 
 
15 books 
 
20 books 

 
 
 
Signature _____________________________________________ Date ___ / ___ / ___        


